
January 25, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Anthony Frewin 

8 Bardwell Road 

St. Albans 

Herts 

AL1 1RJ 

England 

 

Dear Mr. Frewin: 

 

As a follow-up to my letter of January 24, 1996, I am enclosing the Record Identification Form(RIF) 

for the FBI document which you highlighted in your letter and article.  This is the RIF for the 

document from the FBI files.  Most of the document is currently open.  It has a few redactions 

which the Review Board will review in the future, as it will do with all agency records which are 

closed or have any redactions.  The document may be requested from the National Archives, using 

the record number from the enclosed RIF. 

 

I hope this information is of assistance to you. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


